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Parent Athletic Committee (PAC)  

 

Collecting used uniforms!  The collected uniforms are for our yearly used uniform sales in July and 

August, one of our biggest fundraising activities supporting CSP athletics and athletes.  Drop off used 

uniforms to front desk and they will place them into the PAC bin.   Questions, email 

cspathletics@gmail.com. 

 

     

PAC wants to hear from you!  Show your CSP spirit and Tiger Pride.   Come to our next Parent Athletics 

Committee (PAC) meeting.  Held monthly on the last Tuesday from 6:00pm – 7:00pm, in the CSP 

conference room: 

• April 23, 2019 

• May 21, 2019 

 

Attention!  Calling 8-11 graders interested in SOCCER!  Attention!     

Soccer Club starts Saturday April 6th from 830am-1030am.  Club will meet on Saturdays in CSP Gym.  

Interested High School students welcome.  Questions, email cspathletics@gmail.com.  

 

Girls Soccer interest meeting Wednesday April 3 immediately after school in school conference 

room.  All those interested in playing Girl’s Varsity Soccer in Fall 2019 should be there.  Also hear about 

the AACC High School Summer League – we will discuss and have sign-ups. 

 

Boys Soccer interest meetings are Friday April 12 and Thursday April 25 immediately after school in 

Mrs. Albayrak’s Classroom (room 104).  All interested in playing Boy’s Varsity Soccer in Fall 2019 should 

be at one of these meetings.  Boy’s team is also participating in the AACC High School Summer League.  
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